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Dear Medical Cannabis Patients:

The Department of Health (DOH) has initiated a patient survey to get feedback about the Mediqal
Cannabis Program (MCP). On March 1, DOFf adopted an emergency rule, raising the plant count
for nonprofit producers from 450 to 2,500 plants. The Department has until late August to
implement a final rule. As part of the rule making process, DOH has initiated a random-sample
survey of patient. Producers will also be surveyed. DOH has contracted with Research and Polling
to conduct the telephone surveys, which are scheduled to begin the week of March 25. The surveys
should be completed by no later than mid-April.

MCP appreciates your
make improvements to

participation and assistance in gathering this information as we strive to
the program.

Thank, you,

Kenny Vigil
Medical Cannabis Program Director

MEDICAL CANNABIS PROGRAM - LICENSE & COMPLIANCE DIVISION
5301 Central Ave. NE • Suite 204 • Albuquerque, New Mexico • 87108

(505) 841-5540 • www.nmhealth.org
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